
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:  Randy Poe, Superintendent 
  Maria Brown, Chairperson 
  Board Members 
 
FROM: Karen Cheser, CAO/Deputy Superintendent 
 
DATE: April 5, 2016 
 
RE: MOA – FY16 Learn and Launch Grant 
 
 

 
I recommend the board approve the attached Memorandum of Agreement 
between Boone County Schools and the Commonwealth of Kentucky to 
provide three elementary schools and one middle school with additional 
funds to access Visiting International Faculty resources.  Please submit to 
the Board of Education for consideration and approval. 

 
 
 
 
Karen Cheser 
Deputy Superintendent/CAO 
 


